From: Les Moore <moore@4j.lane.edu>

Date: January 15, 2010 4:20:22 PM PST

To: techspecialists@4j.lane.edu, admin super <admin_super@4j.lane.edu>, secretaries@4j.lane.edu, edcent staf <edcent_staf@4j.lane.edu>

Subject: [princi_elem] [principals] [admin_super] Important Notice of New 4J Email System
- Zimbra!

All Administrators, Technology Support Specialists, Secretaries, and Ed Center staff,

Between now and July 1, 2010, the school district will be moving all staff members' email accounts to a new system called Zimbra Collaboration Suite. The Zimbra system includes not just email but also a fully featured calendaring system. We have been testing this new system with around 100 Ed Center staff for more than a year to help ensure that the rollout of the new system goes smoothly for the rest of our staff. 

Why Are We Changing to Zimbra?
There are numerous reasons for moving to a new system, including features, function, and finance:

· The district's current agreement with Sun Microsystems expires July 1, 2010, and increased costs are on the horizon.

· The Sun email and calendaring system is not being enhanced with features available in other systems.

· Eudora is no longer a supported product and does not integrate well with other systems. (We know lots of people love their Eudora, but times are changing!)

· The Zimbra system has a very user-friendly browser-based web client that works well on both Macs and PCs.

· The Zimbra calendaring system is much more user-friendly and has many more features — once all staff are using Zimbra, calendaring meetings and events will be a snap.

· The Zimbra system integrates well with handheld smart devices like the iPhone.

When Are We Changing to Zimbra?
Computing and Information Services staff will be contacting each school to determine a conversion plan. 

· For elementary schools we would like to move all staff for a given school to Zimbra at or near the same time.

· For middle and high schools, we will move a small group of administration staff first, followed by the remaining staff per the school's conversion plan.

How Will Staff Learn About the New Zimbra System?
Zimbra is a user-friendly email and calendaring system, but new users may still have questions as they transition to the new system — and help will be available.

· We are in the process of creating some short training videos.

· A list of frequently asked questions (FAQ) and answers will be posted on our website (http://www.4j.lane.edu/cis/zimbra).

· We will have a special mailing list (zimbra@4j.lane.edu) where staff can ask any questions that aren't covered in the FAQ.

Please stay tuned for more information about when Zimbra will be coming to your school or building.  We appreciate your assistance in making this transition as easy as possible for our staff!
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